"STRATHLYON"

IT IS SUBMITTED the Surveyors be informed that in
view of the date now provided, i.e. 9.3.43, regarding
the collision referred to in the REYKJAVIK Report, they
should be requested to state if the damage mentioned therein
was examined during the period from the end of January to
the end of March 1943 when they had the vessel under survey.
If so, they should state their recommendations.

A copy of the REYKJAVIK Report should be forwarded.
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